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The federal government passed the Coronavirus Response and Relief
Supplemental Appropriations Act in December and the American Rescue Plan
Act in March. These laws provide supplemental funds to help State, Territory,

and Tribal Lead Agencies address the impacts of COVID-19. The funds are
awarded to the Kansas Department for Children and Families (DCF) and grants

will be administered by Child Care Aware of Kansas.

Grant Navigators are available to assist with any step of the process!

Applications are available October 1, 2021 - November 5, 2021
through a quick and easy submission process!

Child Care Aware of Kansas, in partnership with Kansas

Department for Children and Families, is awarding

Sustainability Grants - Round 2! These grants aid in

continuing operations of child care programs through the

COVID-19 pandemic. 


